

FLEXIBLE LEARNING PROGRAMME



ASSESSMENT

December 2023

Theo Abbott

Hi there! I am the incoming Student Partner intern for the Assessment Workstream of the Flexible Learning Programme. Each month, I will deliver one-pagers from our Governance Meetings, summarising our progress on supporting assessment at UoM. Please get in touch if you have any feedback.





WHAT IS THE ASSESSMENT WORKSTREAM?

MY KEY TAKEAWAYS FROM THE FLP ASSESSMENT **GOVERNANCE MEETING THIS MONTH...?**



ASSESSMENT TOOLKIT UPDATES &

Online Presence

- Total views since the Assessment Toolkit's Launch have reached 3000!
- In October, the page on Al had more views than the homepage. This trend has continued - while the average time spent on a page is roughly a minute, it is longer on the AI page.

Wider Awareness

- We've had huge roadshow success!
- 12 roadshow events have been completed so far, where we've met with a variety of UoM boards and schools, reaching a total of 482 attendees.
- In December and the new year, we'll have further opportunities to champion our projects with the Schools of Natural, Biological, and Medical Sciences.

Contribution

- To date, 28 staff have contributed their expert knowledge to the Assessment Toolkit!
- In upcoming pages, specifically marking and moderation, we'll require student contribution & input on identifying further areas of support required in Assessment & Feedback.
- Colleagues have volunteered their time as quality checkers for new pages in the new year.

Click here to propose a pilot project



To find out more please email miriam.firth@manchester.ac.uk